
All-Call made Dec 17, 2021

Despite nationwide concerns related to a variety of social media posts, we have had a very safe
and productive day at Forestville Central School District.  We did not receive any threats to
school safety.  Our number one priority continues to be student and staff safety.

We did institute additional safety measures.  As students entered the middle/high school, they
experienced bag checks.  Locker checks also occurred today.  We also had staff assigned to
continually check our exterior doors to make sure they were secure throughout the day.  We
also checked all storage areas to make sure they were clear, and nothing suspicious was
discovered.  We also shifted staff supervision to high traffic areas.

Throughout the day, we had the NYS Troopers drive around our campuses.  We also had the
Sheriff's Department send an officer over and walk through our buildings.  Deputy Hanner, our
School Resource Officer (SRO), has also been actively involved in both of our buildings.  Our
administrators have been as vigilant as always, with our priority being overall school safety.

Our SRO and school administration are asking that everyone be sure to report any concerning
behaviors, posts, threats, and etc.  We are all safer when we keep our eyes and ears open, and
by helping our law enforcement to identify any concerns.

We hope you have a great weekend and that all our school families have a wonderful Holiday
Season.

This information and more can be found on our school website at www.forestville.com


